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I am writing to oppose HB3076 as it creates and undue hardship on Oregon small 

businesses. This is going to cause small business to likely close shop and/or leave 

Oregon which will harm both Oregon's economy and its people. Oregon makes the 

claim that it is in favor of promoting small businesses and then this is done which 

harms those vary business Oregon claims it wants. This will not only harm small 

business, but larger business will pass this increased cost onto the people of Oregon 

and the living and the cost of goods will increase again which will harm Oregon 

families. Vote this bill down as it will promote harm to Oregon families and 

businesses, this is bad for Oregon. 


